
 

 

 

Dear parents and guardians, 

 

You are cordially invited to join the school in our 

annual Stuff the Bus assembly on December 6th, at 

9am in the middle school gym.  

We will sing songs, say hi to a few visiting holiday 

friends and have a chance to see how much food we 

stuffed on the bus! 

Please remember to avoid parking in the staff 

parking lot as the city bus and students will  

be occupying that space.  

 

See you soon! 

 


